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33rd Street project to open Monday in Falls City 
(KLZA)--The long awaited opening of 33rd Street running from Highway 73,
west to the driveway entrance to Community Medical Center in Falls City is
scheduled for Monday.

During the November 21 meeting of the City Council, City Administrator
Anthony Nussbaum said a street opening ceremony will be held Monday morning
at 10. Those attending will be able to park at the Falls City Rural Fire
Department station.
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